From February 2014 Scuttlebutt
	- NEW APPLICANT ORIENTATION -
This year, two orientation dates have been scheduled for the convenience of the new applicants and their sponsors.  The club has been reserved for February 8th (Saturday) at 11:00 AM and February 19th (Wednesday) at 6:00 PM for new applicants and at least one of their two required sponsors. Each orientation should last approximately one hour.

At the conclusion of each session, attendee’s will be provided forms to be completed by applicants and their sponsors.  All appropriately signed applications and both sponsorship forms must be mailed to the San Luis Yacht Club at P.O. Box 247 Avila Beach CA 93424 and be postmarked no later than February 28, 2014.

More details will be provided during the orientation.

If you have any questions, please contact the Membership Committee Chairman, Ken Brokaw at:

(805) 773-4020  |  director2@slyc.org
Membership ‘FAQ’ attached




